
   Town of Sandown, NH 

Highway/Sanitation Department  

320 Main Street/P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH  03873 

603-887-3484 

Fax# 603-887-5163 

 

 

In 2020, the Sanitation Department has been busier than ever since so many 

residents have been home for some months due to COVID 19 resulting in an 

increase in the volume of trash received at the transfer station. The crew has 

handled it well and will continue to handle it in the future.    

 

As has been the case over the past few years, our return on recyclables is still way 

down, but the result is that they are still not ending up in our trash.  Thank you for 

your continued support of the recycling program.   

 

I would like to thank Southeast Regional Refuse Disposal, North East Resource 

Recovery Association, Waste Management, Great Rate Container Service and JD 

Recyclables.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Arthur Genualdo 

Public Works Director  

Arthur Genualdo, DPW Director  

Michael Devine, Supervisor 

Alex Brooks  

John Runcie 

 


